
 

22 FEBRUARY 2022 MEETING SNIPPETS 

 

 

 Council accepted the progress made on the 2021/2022 Operational Plan and Delivery 

Program as at 31st December 2021 (half yearly report). 

 

 Council agreed to accept the Local Road & Community Infrastructure Grant of 

$2,471,230 and allocate the funding toward the following Shire projects 

o Rowena Hall Refurbishment   $60,000 

o Collarenebri Hall Refurbishment $250,000 

o Opal Street Footpath   $210,000 

o Carinda Sportsground   $40,000 

o Walgett Splash Park   $1,000,000 

o Miners Road Grawin   $180,000 

o Gravel re-sheeting & sheeting of unsealed roads $731,230 

 

 As at 31st January 2022, Walgett Shire Council has spent $490,219.51 on road grading 

works and a further $858,567 (actual and committed costs) on the November 2021 

Flood restoration works. 

 

 During the months of December 2021 and January 2022, seven (7) Development 

Applications were approved by Council. 

 

 Council agreed to sell both Lot 156 and Lot 157 DP 882747 Duff Street, Walgett. 

 

 Council agreed to accept McMahon Services Australia Pty Ltd’s tender for the 

reconstruction and sealing of 5.79kms Lorne Road Lightning Ridge Project. 

 

 


